
A Note From the Principal
LISA YOUNG

Happy Spring!  This school year is flying by.  With the weather

warming up and the flowers blooming, it is gratifying to see

students out enjoying the sunshine, the green spaces, and the

musical garden.  We have some fun events planned for April, May

and June so please keep an eye out in your inboxes or backpacks

for additional information.
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SAVE THE DATE



April 15
Egg Hunt and 
Minimum Day



April 18 - 22

Spring Break



May 13
Spring Fling



June 8

Graduation



June 10
Last Day of School

Minumum Day



A Note From the Director
JESSICA BURRONE

Happy April! Some events that you may be interested in are the

Yolo County Community Advisory Committee (CAC) meeting on

April 11th and the CAC Awards night on May 9th.  These meetings

are from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm and held via Zoom.  

We are in the process of planning for Extended School Year for

staffing and student participation and planning has already begin

for the 2022-2023 school year.  All YCOE vacancies are posted on

www.edjoin.org.  If you have any questions or concerns please

reach out to me at 530 405-8878.

https://www.ycoe.org/cac
https://www.edjoin.org/
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We are so pleased that within

Yolo County Community Levels

remain Low with COVID-19

cases.  While Greengate

students and staff are no longer

required to wear a mask indoors

or outdoors, we remain

committed to monitoring

students for for symptoms,

employees who are not well

stay home, opportunities for

regular COVID-19 testing for

staff, and the cleaning of

surfaces.  We are hoping to

allow for more community

access to Greengate soon.  

Please keep your student at

home if they have a:

☐ Temperature of 100.4

degrees or higher

☐ Cough

☐ Runny nose or congestion 

☐ Chills or uncontrollable

body shaking with chills

☐ Fatigue 

☐ Headache, muscle aches,

or body aches

☐ Nausea or vomiting 

☐ Diarrhea

☐ Sore throat

Greengate
Core Values

W E  T . E . A . C . H

Teamwork
Empowering students

and their families
Age appropriate

opportunities
Communication is

respectful and positive
High Individualized

expectations

COVID-19 Updates

Extended School Year (ESY) has been scheduled
for June 15th to July 14th with holidays on June

20th and July 4th.  A notice went home last week
with the dates and times.  If you need another

copy or your student plans to attend ESY this year,
please notify their teacher.

Extended School Year



P A G E  0 3

Many of our Greengate students were served by the YCOE First Steps
Infant Program and the majority of the team is housed at Greengate
School.  The team is composed of two early childhood specialists, a
physical therapist, an occupational therapist, two paraeducators, a

speech/language pathologist, DHH specialist, and a school nurse.  They
have recently returned to in-home visiting and the team is already seeing

exponential growth from their little clients and increased support to
families.  Congratulations Infant Team!  

Program Highlight:  
First Steps Infant Team

First Steps Infant Program’s transdisciplinary team supports infants
and toddlers in achieving their developmental milestones by

focusing on the whole child. Through a coaching model, we support
the family/caregiver by facilitating play-based and developmentally

appropriate interventions within the natural environment. Our team
celebrates families by providing emotional support and advocacy

along their developmental journey.

Mission Statement:


